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To whom it may concern. 

I wholeheartedly oppose this bill. After hearing about what this can and will do for my 

property and by giving the Oregon water Resources Department the ability to force 

me to meter my well, it is wrong and I do not believe it is in my best interest to have 

one more thing I have to take care of on my property. I am elderly and am on a 

limited income, and I believe their will be a fee at some point to charge for my water if 

this bill is enacted.  

OPPOSE THIS BILL!!! 

Thank you for your consideration, and have a great day! 

Tim Nicholson.  


